CI1TY OF CREEDMOOR
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
CLOSED SESSION
APRIL §, 2019
6:00 p.M.

CLOSED SESSION
The Board entered into closed session at approximately 6:55 p.m. to discuss two matters. In attendance were Mayor

Robert V. Wheeler, Mayor Pro Tem Archer Wilkins, Commissioner Del Mims, Commissioner Ernie Anderson,
Commissioner Neena Nowell, City Manager Korena Weichel, City Attorney T.C. Morphis, and City Clerk Kathleen

McCorkle.
The Board entered into closed session at approximately 6:55 p.m. to discuss two matters.

The Board first discussed the status of the City’s efforts to acquire the Peace property, specifically that Mr. Peace
through his attorney Mr. Floyd McKissick, Jr. had contacted the City and requested a meeting to discuss the property
at issue. Mr. Peace has indicated that he would like to eventually build a home on the property that has been
condemned and has asked if a compromise can be worked out with the City. City staff will be meeting with Mr. Peace
and Mr. McKissick on April 26, 2019 and will report back to the Board of Commissioners. No action was taken.

Redacted — Personnel Discussion

A motion to go out of closed session was made, seconded, and received a unanimous vote.
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